
From: Vig Krishnamurthy <Vignesh.Krishnamurthy@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 2:28 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift box 
 

Dear Mr. Superfine and Comptroller Soni,  
 
I received a shipment from Fairytale Brownies to my attention, today, 11/15/2021, containing a 
gift box of various baked goods .  
 
I will accept on behalf of the City and place it in our office entry area for anyone who happens 
to visit our office to enjoy.  
 
I am not completely sure of the value, however it appears to be this item, listed at $35.95:  
https://www.brownies.com/product/magic-morsel-24 
 
An included note indicated it was sent by Civiltech Engineering, whom with we have been 
working on various projects.  
 
Please let me know if you require any more information.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Vig Krishnamurthy 
Deputy Commissioner, Project Development Division 
office: 312-744-1987 
cell: 312-502-4948 
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